
Dear  
 
Thank you for the request, please find the Trust response attached above.  Best wishes. 
 

regards.  Mark M. Underwood.  
Mark M. Underwood  
Head of Information Governance  
Oxford Health NHS Foundation Trust  
IT Services, White Building, Littlemore Mental Health Centre, Sandford Road, Littlemore, Oxford, OX4 4XN  
direct dial: 01865 902554  
email: mark.underwood@oxfordhealth.nhs.uk  

 
From:  
Sent: 01 September 2017 11:53 
To: Underwood Mark (RNU) Oxford Health <Mark.Underwood@oxfordhealth.nhs.uk> 
Subject: FOI Request  
 
Good Morning Mark,  
 
Can I request a complete organisation structure of the Finance Department? 
------------------------------------------------ 
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